In a separate article we would like a publicity notice to the effect that

On Monday evening, June 18, 1973, at 7:30 pe.m. in Christ Lutheran Church
(across from Stuyvesant Plaza on Westein Avenue), the McKownville Improve-
ment Association will be holding an open meeting for all residents in the
community regarding the proposed sale of McKownville Water District property
by the Town of Guilderland without proper notice and hearing. The thought

at the present time is for legal action against the Town Board. The proposed
legal counsel will be present at this meeting! If time permits discussion
will also behheld on the condition of area streets following wsewer construc-
tion work.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
(Alece g;u;a/
Alice Torda, Secretary

1259 Western Avenue
Albamy, N.Y. 489-3613



